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INCREASING  
SERVICE  
REQUIREMENTS  
Securing succession plans.

It has always been the aim of our 
company -in addition to very good 
product quality- to offer services 
that help our customers. Fast 
response times and high availability 
combined with high technical 
expertise have always been a 
priority for us.
This aim has led us once again to 
strengthen our proven team of 
application engineers.

The goal is to be able to reliably map the support efforts, but also to be prepared for  
future tasks.

There will be structural, age-related reorganizations in the German sales area, which must  
be initiated on time.

In the future,  

Mr.  MIKE MADER 
will be available 
in our team along-
side Mr. Feneberg,  
Mr. Neuke and Mr. 

Hartmann as a further contact person for 
technical questions from Trennex customers.

INCREASINGLY  
OPTIMIZED SUPPORT  
IN THE FIELD 

He will mainly advise in Baden-Württemberg 
as well as in some foreign markets.
With his training as a foundry mechanic  
as well as a completed apprenticeship in 
foundry technology, we are certain that we 
will be able to supplement and continue our 
consulting services in the usual way with  
Mr. Mader.
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